
 

                                September 19, 2008 
 

Thank you for your patience as most of us registered (eventually) online for the first time.  While 
I know many of you experienced difficulties and became frustrated, I think this will be a great 

asset to our registration process.  I really want to thank Jeanette MacCallum for serving as our 

liaison with Proud Lion, the company that did the work for us.   
  

As with any change to technology, we have experienced and are still experiencing some issues.  
The uploaded data is not merging with our current programming at the moment.  We are 

working to correct this as quickly as possible.  Because of this, I am not able to begin scheduling 
as soon as I had hoped.  Please be patient; I will have it done as soon as possible.   

  

Thank You, 
Lia Holland 

MTVA Auditions Chair & Technologist 
  

 


